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Mentions 
 
Indiana Gazette: Bus garage was source of runoff, district says 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/bus-garage-was-source-of-runoff-district-
says/article 4de364f4-3fb2-11eb-ac44-d733313f9637.html 
 
Air 
 
Bradford Era: Eastern states inching toward new regional climate pact that could cut carbon emissions, 
raise gas prices 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/nation/eastern-states-inching-toward-new-regional-climate-pact-
that-could-cut-carbon-emissions-raise-gas/article e34a4ecb-da36-5331-89b1-ce56ae3323ee.html 
 
Daily Courier: COMING DOWN 
https://www.dailycourier.com/articles/coming-down-4/  
 
Climate Change 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Greg Vitali | Keep Regional Greenhouse Gas Initiative on track 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/editorials/greg-vitali-keep-regional-greenhouse-gas-initiative-on-
track/article 339485ee-3fe7-11eb-ac10-0794a87f3cb5.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Pennsylvania must do more to address climate change 
https://www.readingeagle.com/opinion/guest-commentary-pennsylvania-must-do-more-to-address-
climate-change/article d161f754-3f9f-11eb-b09a-531ea151927c.html 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Kane Republican: Snowmobiling on the State Forest  (pg 8) 
https://www.kanerepublican.com/sites/default/files/KR-12-17-20.pdf 
 
FOX43: Lancaster Conservancy announces it has acquired a 70-acre addition to the Hellam Hills Nature 
Preserve in York County 
https://www.fox43.com/article/news/local/lancaster-county/lancaster-conservancy-announces-it-has-
acquired-a-70-acre-addition-to-the-hellam-hills-nature-preserve-in-york-county/521-53d6f625-05dd-
48c6-9fd9-e2098cfde219 
 
Energy 
 
Moms Clean Air Force: Pennsylvania Parents Support the Regional Greenhouse Gas Initiative (RGGI) 
https://www.momscleanairforce.org/pa-moms-support-rggi/ 
 
Chestnut Hill Local: Springfield Township comes out in support of state’s participation in Regional 
Greenhouse Gas Initiative 
https://www.chestnuthilllocal.com/stories/springfield-township-comes-out-in-support-of-states-
participation-in-regional-greenhouse-gas,15909 



 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: PPL prepares for power outages from winter storm 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2020/12/ppl-prepares-for-power-outages-from-winter-
storm/  
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 
Lock Haven Express: Police: Interstate 80 crash with dozens of vehicles kills 2 in Clinton County 
https://www.lockhaven.com/uncategorized/2020/12/police-interstate-80-crash-with-dozens-of-
vehicles-kills-2-in-clinton-county/ 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Penn State News: Nanoengineered cement shows promise in sealing leaky gas wells 
https://news.psu.edu/story/641844/2020/12/11/research/nanoengineered-cement-shows-promise-
sealing-leaky-gas-wells 
 
Water 
 
Kane Republican: ‘Windows of opportunity’ crucial for cutting Chesapeake nutrient, sediment loads (pg 
8) 
https://www.kanerepublican.com/sites/default/files/KR-12-17-20.pdf 
 
Meadville Tribune: No rate increase for Meadville water, but sewer rates to rise again 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/no-rate-increase-for-meadville-water-but-sewer-rates-to-
rise-again/article 10d696fa-3fe7-11eb-b891-937393c10b80.html 
 
WJET-TV: Construction is complete at East Dobbins Landing 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/local-news/construction-is-complete-at-east-dobbins-landing/ 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: Latrobe Municipal Authority approves sewage rate increases 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/latrobe-municipal-authority-approves-sewage-rate-
increases/article 74def1a6-738b-51a0-aff8-c649cf0930be.html   
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Council to dive into proposed 1 mill budget hike; poised to approve 
stormwater agreement 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2020/12/council-to-dive-into-proposed-1-mill-budget-
hike/  
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Bradford Era: Westinghouse Wins Environmental Contract With Vattenfall To Dismantle Agesta Nuclear 
Plant 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/state/westinghouse-wins-environmental-contract-with-vattenfall-
to-dismantle-agesta-nuclear-plant/article 29a1640e-3cff-5a55-9bed-d3739abdfc03.html 
 
Record snow brings power outages, icy roads, school closures 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/record-snow-brings-power-outages-icy-roads-school-closures/  



 
Post-Gazette: Traffic alert: PennDOT implementing travel restrictions; jackknifed truck cleared from I-79 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/transportation/2020/12/16/Traffic-alert-Delays-on-I-79-South-
due-to-jackknifed-truck-Franklin-Park/stories/202012160125  
 
Tribune-Review: Pittsburgh council on track to adopt 2021 budget that doesn’t cut police funding 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-council-on-track-to-adopt-2021-budget-that-doesnt-cut-police-
funding/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Biggest snowstorm on record in Williamsport 
https://www.sungazette.com/uncategorized/2020/12/biggest-snowstorm-on-record-in-williamsport/ 


